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District 6 Dispatch | November 2017 

MIRAMAR: Thanks to ShriMandir 

for inviting me to take part in    

celebrating Diwali in Little India.  

KEARNY MESA: I announced a 

Safe Parking Program for  

Homeless Individuals & Families 

Living Out of Their Cars. I believe 

D6 needs to be part of the solution 

that helps provide services to 

those individuals and families 

most in need.  

RANCHO PENASQUITOS: The 

NFC hosted their 2018 Strategic 

Planning Meeting & Open Forum at 

the Canyonside Recreation Center.  

Our office received close to 100 

priorities and suggestions to     

include in our 2018 Strategic Plan.  

MIRA MESA: I took part in the Great 

California ShakeOut with 435 students 

at Hickman Elementary School. 

CLAIREMONT: In an action which would 

have erased nearly 40 years of history and 

volunteerism from our Recreation      

Councils, I asked my council colleagues 

to consider an alternative solution. I am 

pleased to report that due to the hard 

working volunteers of this City, we were         

successful in continuing the dialogue. The 

Council directed the item to be heard at 

the PS&LN Committee on December 6th.  



 

 
 

nextdoor.com/gov/sdcouncildistrict6/  

BY THE NUMBERS (since in office): 

“I am proud to partner with the San Diego Asian Youth Organization, San Diego Police Department 

Multi-Cultural Community Relations, and the San Diego Police Department Pan Pacific Law         

Enforcement Association to collect rice for families in need. District 6 is committed to securing 

1,000 POUNDS of rice to support this endeavor.”  

 Duration of Rice Drive: Now through Thursday, November 16, 2017     

 Drop Off Location in D6: San Diego Police Officers Association Headquarters                            

8388 Vickers Street, San Diego, CA 92111 

 District 6 Contact: Allen Young AllenY@sandiego.gov (619) 236-6616  

 Who the rice will help: Last year, 16,000 pounds of rice were distributed to 550+ families in 

need 
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